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Ref: FOI-072025-0001800 
 
Date: 22.8.25  
 
Address / Email:  
 
Dear  
 
Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
Request 
 
I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following information 
from The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust relating to Continence and Stoma Care agreement(s) 
for nurse sponsorship. 
 
1. Do you have Continence and/or Stoma sponsorship agreement (or agreements) in place across 
your Trusts’ different hospital sites? If your hospital sites have different agreements please answer the 
below questions separately 
- DGFT  - Stoma Care Sponsorship Atamis ref C157904 
 
2. We appreciate some agreements span Acute, Community, Mental Health and Primary Care Service 
providers. Which NHS organisations and/or hospital sites is this applicable too? 
As above 
 
3. When was it launched and when will it be up for renewal? - DGFT – 30/11/22 – 31/3/26 
 
4. Who is the provider? Salts Healthcare Limited 
 
5. Across the full contract length, what is the value? DGFT - £674,252.25 
 
6. Can you share the procurement notice? - £0 
 
7. How many nurses were provided? If yes, what band and FTE? - x2 WTE Band 6, 0.9 WTE Band 3 
 
8. Are their honorary contracts provided? - No 
If yes, what band and FTE? – N/A 
 
9. What other incidentals were included in the tender? Including but not limited to; training, IT, vehicles, 
grants, travel etc - IT, education, Travel 
 
10. What KPIs are included in the agreement and how is success measured? – No KPI’s 
 
 
 

Trust Headquarters 
Russells Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 



FOI/REF FOI- 

Page 2 of 2 

 

If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager 
of the Trust. 
 
Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  
 
Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to 
the Information Commissioners Office at. 
 
Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 
 
If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
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